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ANOTHER DOLLY VISITS SOUTH PADRE ISLAND
Tropical Storm Dolly makes landfall around Tampico, Mexico.

South Padre Island, TX, September 3, 2014: Tropical Storm Dolly made landfall near
Tampico, MX. Winds weakened quickly as it headed inland overnight. There is a coastal
advisory in effect around south Texas coastlands.

A Cameron County judge ordered the closure of all county beaches. The order, in effect
since 4 p.m. yesterday, will continue until further notice. The decision was based on the
potential high risk of rip currents and high tides associated with Tropical Storm Dolly.

Cameron County beaches affected by the closure include Isla Blanca Park, Andy Bowie
Park, County Beach Access No. 5, County Beach Access No. 6, and Boca Chica Beach.

While beach accesses stay open at the City of South Padre Island, anyone swimming or
participating in activities on or near the water should take extra precaution and heed the
red flag advisories signaling heavy surf and dangerous currents. For more information
visit: www.myspi.org.
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For more information on this topic, or to schedule an interview with Adrian Rodriguez, City
of South Padre Island Public Relations Officer, please call: (956) 761-8110 or email:
ARodriguez@MySPl.org



